From: Emma Lee Lamm

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: C&H Hog Farm General Permit ARG590000
Date: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 8:31:00 AM

Spraying untreated sewage within a community where some residents rely on wells
for drinking water, where a school is in close proximity to spray fields, and where
thousands of visitors come to swim, canoe, and fish is creating a public health

problem.


mailto:emmalamm.el@gmail.com
mailto:WaterDraftPermitComments@adeq.state.ar.us

